
 

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

 

Last week we had 20 of our students graduate from Children’s University. The        
ceremony was held at the University of Adelaide where the students were            
presented with their certificates, followed by dinner and a party for all children and 
their parents. All students have worked hard in their learning outside of the       
classroom. We are very proud of them and their dedication to their learning. Thank 
you to the parents who have supported their children in this learning journey. 

A big congratulations to Miss Marie in Room 14. Miss Marie won the Primary Maths 
Association State Educator award for her reflection on the inquiry she facilitated 
with her students. Miss Marie, along with Mrs Wood and three of her students    
representing their class who won the Year 5 state award, attended the presentation 
on Friday night where they were presented with their awards. 

 

 

 

 
 

This Friday 15th November is our last pupil free day for the year. Staff will be    
working together with our Local Education Team to review our site improvement 
plan for next year. OSHC will be available on this day, for bookings please see our 
website. 

From Ms Sarah… 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 
 
 
 

 
November 13th 

Christmas Bunnings  
Workshop Rm12 

 
November 15th 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
 

November 20th 
Governing Council Meeting 

@9:00am 
 

November 21st 
Celebrating Success  

Graduation 
 

December 4th 
Celebration Night 

 
December 6th 
Yr 7 Graduation 

 
December 13th 

Pool Day 
Last Day of Term 

~2:05pm early dismissal ~ 
 

 
CONTACT 
 

Hampstead Primary School 

Muller Rd, Greenacres SA 5086 

Ph: (08) 8261 2248 

Fax: (08) 82661643 

E: dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.hampsteadps.sa.edu.au 

Power fu l ,  se l f  d i rected learners  who belong,  bel ieve and ach ieve        

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

AROUND  OUR SCHOOL     

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

 

 

 
 

Hampstead Primary School has a new          
Facebook page! Please like and follow our 

page to stay up to date with all events and          
activities at our school.           

https://www.facebook.com/hampsteadps         
 
 

 
Happy Haven OSHC 

Vacation Care 
 
 

For bookings for Vacation Care and 
to see the program of activities 

please visit 
www.happyhaven.com.au/hampstead 

 
Bookings are also open for our 

upcoming pupil free day on Friday, 
November 15th. 

 

Urrbrae Trails Excursion 

On Wednesday 6th November Room 12 and Room 17 went to Urrbrae Agricultural High School to do the Urrbrae Trails 
(a tour of their farm).  We saw many animals including horses, alpacas, goats, sheep, pigs, cows, birds, fish, chickens, 
kangaroos, possums, wombats and even a talking cockatoo. 
 

The High School students were our tour guides and they did a wonderful job teaching us about the animals they look 

after. It was a very interesting day, we learnt lots of new information. We all had a great time exploring Urrbrae, our 

favourite activity was crawling through the man-made wombat tunnel to see a real wombat living in its burrow.  

https://www.facebook.com/hampsteadps
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